
March 18th, 2024 

Greg Fogleman 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Gerald Gunter Building 

Tallahassee, FL 32399 

gfoglema@psc.state.fl.us 

Dear Mr. Fogleman: 

l!k 
COMCAST 

FILED 3/19/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 01214-2024 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Pursuant to the Federal Communications Commission's FCC 15-70 Order, allowing interconnected VoIP providers to obtain 

resources directly from the North American Numbering Plan Administrator and/or the Pooling Administrator, Comcast hereby notifies 

this Commission of its intent to request the resources identified below (or in attached). We are providing this notice at least 30 days 

prior to requesting numbers from the Numbering Administrators.1 

This filing replaces previously filed DN 09013-2020. 

Applicant's NPA Rate Center(s) Initial/Growth 
IPESOCN 

318J 386 WHITESPG Initial 

In addition, below is our regulatory and numbering contact information as required2: 

Regulatory Representative 

Name: Beth O'Donnell 

Address: 1701 John F Kennedy Blvd , Philadelphia, PA 19103 

E-mail: Beth_ODonnell@Comcast.com 

Phone: 215-286-5187 

Name: Moriah Jones 

Address: 183 Inverness Dr West, Englewood , CO 80112 

E-mail: Moriah_Jones@Comcast.com 

Phone: 303-372-1372 

s/ Moriah_)ovies 

1 47 CFR § 52.15 (g) (3). 

2 47 CFR § 52.15 (g) (3) (iv). 

Quantity of Quantity of 
Thousands- CO Codes 

Blocks 

1 0 




